Hello everyone.

Today is my last day at Ogata Junior High School.

I have been here for one year. It was a short time, but I made many wonderful memories.

Thank you for making my time here happy. I am very grateful.

To the students:
Thank you for speaking English with me. You were always kind.
You are all smart, and I believe you will do well in the future.

To Ms. O and Ms. D:
Thank you for your support and teamwork.
You are great teachers, and I know the students will do well with you.

To everyone in the teacher's room - all the teachers, support staff, principal, and vice principal: Thank you for your kindness and help.
I enjoyed working with you at Ogata Junior High School.

And to all the students again:
I hope every one of you follows your dreams.

Please take care of yourselves.

I'll be cheering for you. I wish you all the best in the future.

English will be helpful for high school, university, travel, or even your future job.

I believe the English you learned here will help you in many exciting ways in the future.

Thank you so much